
  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

End of Sale Statement 

June 2020 

 

Barrett Communications is announcing the end of sale of the 3.1kHz Mechanical FIlter with the following 
rationale and way forward.  

The 3.1kHz Mechanical FIlter has been discontinued as it applied to a previously discontinued Barrett 
product which was an option for the 2050 HF SSB Transceiver. There will not be a replacement for this 
product.  

Effective immediately, manufacturing will cease and no further orders can be accepted for the 3.1kHz 
Mechanical FIlter. 

Customers interested in the 3.1kHz Mechanical FIlter are recommended to speak with their Business 
Development Managers about the 4050 HF SDR Transceiver. 

 

Discontinued Product Part Number 

3.1kHz Mechanical FIlter    (Part #: BCA20505) 
 

Barrett Communications will continue to provide spares, service and technical support for the 3.1kHz 
Mechanical FIlter in accordance with our warrant statement and ISO accreditation. 

No further feature development will be made to the 3.1kHz Mechanical FIlter.  

Please contact Barrett Communications for more information. 

 


